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RYAN ROAD PARK & RIDE LOT TO CLOSE

ANNOUNCEMENT 

As part of the Ryan Road/I-94 
Interchange Reconstruction project, 
the Park & Ride lot at Ryan Road 
and I-94 will close beginning 
December 3, 2017 until fall 2018. 
The Park & Ride lot located at I-94 
and College Avenue is available 
for parking and Milwaukee County 
Transit Service use during this time. 

Cars remaining in the Ryan Road 
Park & Ride lot after December 2 
will be towed. 

Please plan your schedule 
accordingly.
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